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NTM No. 09 of 2023                                                                                                                    24/07/23    

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Perth Harbour 

INEOS Forties Pipeline Oil Spill Exercise 

Mariners are advised that on Tuesday 25th July 2023, Briggs Environmental will be conducting an Oil 
Spill Response Exercise on behalf of INEOS. 
 
The exercise will take place in the vicinity of the Tay Rowing Club between the hours of 0930 – 1500. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
During the exercise booms will be deployed on the River Tay. 
 
Mariners are advised to proceed with caution when transiting the area and must do so at a safe speed 
with minimal wash. 
 
This notice is self-cancelling on completion of the exercise.  
 
Issued on behalf of the Harbour Master 
Perth Harbour (Operated by CalMac Harbours) 


